
 

Jobs in Early Years and Childcare Newsletter 
Disclaimer Statement 
 
The aim of this Jobs in Early Years and Childcare Newsletter is to: 

• provide early years and childcare providers a free space to advertise their 
staff vacancies that has a broad local audience 

• provide a free subscription service to West Sussex residents who are 
interested in a career in early years and childcare that connects them to 
local job vacancies across the county 

While every care will be taken in the compilation of this information, West 
Sussex County Council will not be held responsible for any loss, damage or 
inconvenience caused as a result of inaccuracy or error within the Jobs in Early 
Years and Childcare Newsletter. The County Council does not endorse any of the 
advertised roles and is not responsible for the content provider’s share.  

West Sussex County Council takes reasonable steps to update information in the 
Jobs in Early Years and Childcare Newsletter, but it is unable to confirm its 
accuracy or completeness. You should not assume that the adverts contained 
within are error-free. The providers advertising the vacancies own the content 
they provide, and responsibility for accuracy is theirs alone. West Sussex County 
Council will not be held responsible for errors or omissions in this Jobs in Early 
Years and Childcare Newsletter or other websites, social media content or 
documents subscribers link to for the purposes of accessing further information 
about or applying for a vacancy that has been advertised as part of this service. 

West Sussex County Council is not responsible for any part of the recruitment 
process for the staff vacancies listed. We cannot provide further information on 
the jobs listed and will not be held liable for any loss, damage or inconvenience 
linked to: 

• the suitability, quality or performance of subscribers to the Jobs in Early 
Years and Childcare Newsletter in any part of their recruitment process or 
subsequent employment thereafter 

• unsuccessful subscriber applications for any of the staff vacancies 
advertised as part of this service or the recruitment processes and 
practices of the providers listing staff vacancies 

We will try to resolve any issues which lead to our Jobs in Early Years and 
Childcare Newsletter not working properly or being unavailable as quickly as we 
can. However, West Sussex County Council will not be held liable for any losses 
arising in connection with the use of, or performance of, this service. 
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